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Lee, Chris

From: Justin Hageman <jhageman62@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:43 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401

Good Afternoon,  
 
I am writing to support file Number 220401 (Hackett apartment & parish hall). I feel that the apartment fits 
within the style and scale of the Downer Avenue district & that the development would be a plus to the 
neighborhood. As a resident of Milwaukee I believe the city should be approving zoning changes such as these 
to continue to grow the city as a whole and continue to add density to support our local businesses in corridors 
like Downer Avenue. I am concerned that denying the zoning change will make developing many of the empty 
infill lots throughout the city more challenging.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Justin Hageman 
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